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City Flags at Half-Mast 
 
Due to the tragic events that occurred in Saint-Jean-sur-Richelieu, Quebec, on October 20, 2014, and in 
Ottawa, Ontario, on October 22, 2014, the City of Parksville has lowered the flags at City Hall to half-mast. 
We respectfully remember warrant officer Patrice Vincent and Corporal Nathan Cirillo and stand with the 
men and women of our Armed Forces. 
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About Parksville ― Located on Vancouver Island's sheltered east coast, 12,000 residents call Parksville their home.  

Parksville offers a quality lifestyle with many activities. We are committed to being the city of choice for ourselves and future  
generations in a clean, safe, friendly, economically viable and sustainable environment. 
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